
STAFF REPORT 
BROOKINGS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

May 4, 2020 
 

o  Winter & Company has submitted the Existing Condition Report which completes Phase I 
of the Preservation Plan update.  The report is attached.   

 
o Due to the COVID-19, the timeline of Phase 2 & 3 is undetermined as public comment 

and participation will be critical to these phases.  The grant and City budget will also be 
considered when more information is available. 

 
o The NAPC Forum in Tacoma, WA July 22-26, 2020 has been cancelled.  It will be 

converted to an online training this summer.  Depending on the grant budget and online 
registration costs, it may be possible for several members to attend.  Due to the COVID-
19, the entire Community Development training and travel budget has been cut for the 
remainder of the year.  

 
o Please submit your volunteer tracking forms to staff monthly as it is needed for the 

grant match.   
 

 


